
 
 
 
 

Protection of Personal Information Act (POPIA) Consent 

The Protection of Personal Information Act 4 of 2013 (POPIA) is the comprehensive data 

protection legislation enacted in South Africa. POPIA aims to give effect to the constitutional 

right to privacy, whilst balancing this against competing rights and interests, particularly the 

right of access to information. 

INSETA has embarked on POPIA compliance to ensure that we adhere to the Principles of 

POPIA. We are required to obtain your consent to send you correspondence via email.  

We would therefore like to give you the opportunity to contact us if you no longer wish to 

receive communications from INSETA. 

If you are happy to continue receiving our emails, no action is required from you. 

You will continue to receive email content for the following and not limited to:  

• Newsletters 

• Events and reports 

• Alerts and news stories, etc. 

If you would prefer to stop receiving any of our content, please click here  to send an email to 

INSETA.  

 

mailto:events@inseta.org.za?subject=Request%20to%20Stop%20Receiving%20Email%20from%20INSETA

